
Happy Aloha Holidays
from the Kapi`olani CC Aloha Club!

Save the Date:  Friday, 12/09/22 (2:00 - 3:30pm)
Tamarind Room

Another Update from the North Pole - RSVP Extended to
Wednesday, December 7, 2022 by 8:00pm!

Aloha Kapi`olani CC Merrymakers!

Looking to celebrate in this post-pandemic world or you just want to show-off

your ugly Christmas sweater or share your amazing Reindeer cupcakes? Then YOU

need to join other Kapi`olani CC Merrymakers at the beautiful Tamarind Room on

Friday, December 9, 2020, from 2:00-3:30pm. Mix, mingle, eat, drink, sing, make

crafts, share a Christmas poem or short story, and be M-E-R-R-Y!!

The Aloha Club kindly asks Kapi`olani CC Merrymakers to bring a new or gently

used, wrapped item/gift (valued under $10) to be placed under the Christmas Tree

for SHHHHHHHHHHHH Secret Santa!!

Your RSVP is highly encouraged to ensure we have enough delicious desserts and

beverages for everyone, as well as have ALL Kapi`olani CC Merrymakers

comfortably enjoy the beautiful space.

Don't forget, RSVP by Wednesday, 12/07/22 by 8:00pm.
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For more info, email alissak@hawaii.edu or call x9889. For Staff, please check with your

supervisors prior to heading over to the Tamarind Room. “Deck the Halls…Fa La La La”
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